
AASA’s Aspiring Superintendents 
Academy® for the ESC of Central Ohio
 
Are you looking to become a superintendent or are you interested in 
learning more about leading a school district?
 
If so, make 2022 the year you take significant steps to advance your 
career by enrolling in AASA’s Aspiring Superintendents Academy®.
 
Designed to help talented educators prepare to lead future-ready 
school systems with creativity, vision and a commitment to equity and 
excellence, the academy:
•	 Develops a professional practice grounded in evidence-based 

knowledge, skills and dispositions
•	 Provides the knowledge base, skills and dispositions to prepare 

participants for an effective transition into the 
superintendent role

•	 Leverages an unparalleled network of peers and 
renowned leaders

•	 Empowers aspiring superintendents to make an 
investment that bolsters their qualifications and 
makes them increasingly marketable

Are you ready to take the next step in your career? Apply to AASA’s Aspiring Superintendents 
Academy® for the ESC of Central Ohio today. 

Academy Dates & Details 
December 5 & 6, 2022 In-person*
January 23 & 24, 2023 Virtual
Feb. 6 & 7, 2023 Virtual*
March 13 & 14, 2022 In-person
April 17 & 18, 2023 Virtual 
May 1 & 2, 2023 In-person

Apply Now

Questions? Email Wade.Lucas@escco.org

https://www.mylearningplan.com/WebReg/ActivityProfile.asp?D=12941&I=4298964

